
To: <BBonami@aol.com> 
Subject: Re: <no subject> 
 
BBonami@aol.com 
 
Dear Francesco, if you come in September it will be the biennial time, 
interesting but hectic nevertheless. If you are in Europe any time soon, I will 
find a way of flying you from there which is more economical for us. April would 
be the best time.  
 
Please note, Berlin Biennial opens on April 20, and I have to go the Moscow Art 
fair the next week.  
 
Best, 
 
VK 
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